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Appendix D: City of Vancouver 2024-2028 
Consolidated Plan Goals 
 
 

Category Goal Example Activities Outcome Indicator 

Increase and 
preserve 
affordable 
housing 

Increase and 
preserve affordable 
housing opportunity 
for low-income 
households and 
people who are 
experiencing 
homelessness. 

 Develop and preserve 
multifamily affordable housing 

 Create affordable 
homeownership opportunities 

 Fund rehabilitation of owner-
occupied homes 

 Support alternative housing 
models 

 Rental units 
constructed 

 Housing units 
rehabilitated 

 First-time homebuyer 
housing added 

 Homeless and at-risk 
households receiving 
rental assistance 

Reduce Poverty, 
increase stability 

Reduce poverty, 
increase stability, 
and prevent and 
address 
homelessness for 
individuals and 
families. Where 
possible, support 
existing City and 
community 
initiatives. 

 Support service system that 
addresses needs of people who 
are homeless 

 Promote public health and 
increase food security 

 Provide job training and 
educational programs 

 Offer financial counseling and 
legal aid to reduce barriers 

Persons assisted 

Increase 
Economic 
Opportunity 

Increase economic 
opportunity by 
supporting small 
businesses. 

Provide technical assistance and 
resources to current and 
prospective small business 
owners 

Businesses assisted 

Create and 
Preserve Public 
Infrastructure 

Create and preserve 
community buildings 
and spaces ensure 
access to resources 
and opportunities. 

 Purchase, construct, and 
improve community centers, 
homeless shelters, nonprofit 
social service offices, or other 
facilities serving local residents 

 Improve sidewalks, streets, 
parks, or other public 
infrastructure to increase 
livability, safety, and 
accessibility 

Persons assisted 

  


